
Message to the Central Committee of the Communist Party of Greece 
 
Dear comrades, 
 
On occasion of the 95th anniversary of the foundation of the Communist Party of Greece the 
Central Committee of the Party of Labour of Austria conveys its fraternal and solidary 
greetings. 
 
The history of the KKE is full of heroic struggles against capitalist suppression, imperialist 
aggressions, foreign occupation and fascist dictatorships. During all these years the KKE 
stayed firm as a militant and revolutionary party of the Greek working class and as an ally of 
the suppressed social strata of the people. Even more, the KKE was and still is an important 
defender of Marxism-Leninism against revisionism, counter-revolutionary confusion and 
today's post-modern "leftism". Not least the KKE is a party of proletarian and socialist 
internationalism, of anti-imperialist solidarity and of fraternal support and co-operation. 
 
For these reasons - just to mention a few - the KKE is a shining example for the communist 
and workers' parties of Europe and the entire world. The Party of Labour of Austria is filled 
with pride to find a party like the KKE as fraternal comrades by its side. 
 
Please accept our best wishes celebrating your anniversary and preparing your contemporary 
and future struggles. We are profoundly convicted that the KKE will successfully accomplish 
its tasks in leading the revolutionary class struggle for socialism and the classless society. 
 
Long live the Communist Party of Greece! 
Long live Marxism-Leninism! 
Long live international solidarity! 
 
Central Committee of the Party of Labour of Austria 
Vienna, 3rd December 2013 
 


